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Fox Valley Bike Show
June 4th, 2007 was the day of what I consider and high-
ly encourage, the best family event of the year in
Wisconsin. I popped in to a really friendly crowd made
up of all kinds of folks that were working together to
support a good cause. All while promoting the positive
image of bikers. My hats off to all involved with this
event. See you again next year. Preacher

Here is a short wrap-up of the Fox Valley Bike Show
Well fun was had by all even though the rain came down.
We once again had a great turn out for the second fox
valley bike show. We raised 5.500.00 for the Shriner's
Children's Hospital. The check was given to them at the Park Ave. Bar on
July 9th. 
Their was a memorial for 2 of the founders Glenn Stewart and Tom
Brooks (too tall) who we all lost in 2006.

The bike show included 9 trophy classes and also a people's
choice which was won by Frank Brooks who was on a 1952 pan-
head owned by his late brother Tom ( TOO TALL). We look for-
ward to seeing everyone again next year. The show will be the
first Sunday of June 2008. Once again thank you to all the spon-
sors and people who volunteered.To the Brooks family for a huge
donation. And a big thanks to John and Julie from the Park Ave.
Bar and all the other members of the committee for everything. 


